
If you have any questions or 
concerns about the work activity, please call:

Mark Payne
CTA Government and Community Relations Officer

1-312-681-3091
mpayne@transitchicago.com

07CA 007 #1

To modernize stations and increase capacity on the Brown Line, 
work will be performed that may affect your community. While progress
sometimes comes with inconveniences, we will do our best to keep
them to a minimum.

Dates: Saturday, November 17, 2007

Work Hours: 5 a.m. until 5 p.m.

Work Activity: Structural Steel Installation — Evergreen Avenue

Impact to 
Residents: • Evergreen Avenue in both directions will be closed 

from Sedgwick Street to North Park Avenue.

• “No Parking” restrictions will be in effect on 
Evergreen from Sedgwick to North Park.

• Pedestrians will have access to sidewalks.

• There will be noise while the work is 
being performed.

Construction
Activity Notice


